Bryan McSwain

S e i R e e e i S R s A
To: duncan.junction@yahoo.com
Subject: septic permit

Jack | forgot to put a few things on the permit for the new drain field.

If you could have septic contractor that will be doing the job call me before they start so | can let them know about the
things | left off the permit.
Thanks,

Bryan McSwain R.E.H.S.

Onsite Wastewater Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Bivd.

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7547



Bﬂan McSwain

From: Duncan Junction <duncan junction@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2015 9:02 AM

To: Bryan McSwain

Subject: RE:Duncan Junction

Thanks Brian

| met with Jay Adcock on Tuesday He assessed our drain field as unrepairable with mounding, and he had a
high opinion of the adjacent lot So we decided to

1) Recombine the lot and add a new field | would like to meet with you asap to discuss those requirements

2) Cease the grill operation and reconfigure the space to expand our convenience store offerings Edward is evaluating re-
location sites now.

3) Pump and haul until new field is approved for operation. The grease trap was emptied on Tuesday and Getald will
pump sewage this morning I will deliver a pump and haul contract copy to you this afternoon or Monday morning

Let me know when we can meet to discuss the new field requirements

Jack Homan
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

At Feb 27, 2015, 9:14:02 AM, Bryan McSwain<'bmcswain@harnett.org'> wrote:

Jack,

You will not be able to replace the product for that second system and use the same ditch.

You can either do the recombination with the lot in Austin Farms and install a new drain field or pump and haul.

If you choose pump and haul you will have to add a 5000 gallon tank with a high water alarm. You will also have to have
a certified operator

make monthly (30 day) inspections and submit reports to Environmental Health.

If you have not started pumping out the tanks you need to do so and submit receipts to me on a weekly basis until you
decide which option you want to pursue.

Let men know as soon as you can which option you want to go with. If you have any questions call me.

Thanks,

Bryan McSwain R.E.H.S.

Onsite Wastewater Program Specialist

Harnett County Department of Public Health

307 W. Cornelius Harnett Blvd.

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7547



